

STATE OF ARKANSAS ASA HUTCHINSON GOVERNOR

December 8, 2020

The Honorable Harold Perrin Mayor of Jonesboro 300 S. Church St. Jonesboro, AR 72401

Dear Mayor Perrin,

It is my pleasure to inform you that the Department of Parks, Heritage, and Tourism's Outdoor Recreation Grants Advisory Committee has recommended that the City of Jonesboro be awarded a grant based on their FY 2021 application for Matching Grant funds.

I am pleased to award the City of Jonesboro a Matching Grant in the amount of \$100,000.00 to develop a new park in downtown Jonesboro.

Again, congratulations! The Department of Parks, Heritage, and Tourism will contact you in the near future to explain our procedure for the awards. Best wishes for much success with your project.

Sincerely,

Asa Hutchinson

cc: Senator John Cooper, District 21 Representative Brandt Smith, District 58 Stacy Hurst, Cabinet Secretary, Department of Parks, Heritage, and Tourism